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The committee received two requests: one for a Printed Program, if possible, and the second to 
place an item on the Accessibility Committee's radar.  

Many conferences have continued offering a remote option for attending, making the 
conference more accessible to individuals (grad students especially) whose departments do not 
offer conference and travel funding.  

Accessibility should ideally include these considerations, not just functional and intellectual 
diversity. Conference attendance would become more doable for many underpaid grad 
students and other attendees. Thanks for consideration of these ideas for future meetings! 

A printed program for those persons with accessibility issues is something that the Board of 
Directors might review, along with the second request for a remote option.  


